
Student Breakfast & Lunch 

 
Breakfast is available for all grades from 7:45-8:15 each morning.  Students have a choice 

between the breakfast entrée of the day or cereal, along with juice, fruit, milk, or other items as 

available. 

 

During lunch, students will have the choice of the main entree, chef salad, or various sandwiches 

(PBJ, ham, or turkey) will be available for grades 3-12.  Extra ala carte items of sandwiches, 

milk, yogurt and snack items will be available for purchase during lunch for grades 3-12.  

Students with overdrawn accounts will not be able to charge ala carte items to their account. 

 

Food Service Account 

 

The same account will be used for your child’s lunch, breakfast, and extra ala carte items.  

Deposits can be made weekly, monthly, or what is most convenient for you, but please do not 

overdraw your account!  Students are limited in the amount that can be overdrawn in their food 

service account to $6.00 for free or reduced students and $20.00 for all other students.  After this 

limit is reached, students will not be allowed to charge meals on their account.   

 

Lunch cards will be passed out the first day of school or during registration.  If your student did 

not turn in a lunch card last year, a new one will be issued with the replacement fee of $1.00.  

Lost lunch cards can also be replaced at the cost of $1.00. 

 
Food Service Prices for 2018-19 school year: 

 

Category Daily Weekly Monthly (20 days) 

Student Lunch $2.35 $11.75 $47.00 

Reduced Price Lunch $0.40 $2.00 $8.00 

Student Breakfast  $1.30 $6.50 $26.00 

Reduced Price Breakfast $0.30 $1.50 $6.00 

Extra Milk & Milk Break $0.30 $1.50 $6.00 

 
Milk Break 

 

Kindergarten will have milk break each afternoon.  The cost is $0.30* (subject to change) per 

carton and can be deducted from the lunch account.  Milk break is not part of the free and reduced 

meal benefit plan and students who qualify for free or reduced meals are, therefore, responsible 

for the cost of milk break. If you do not want your child to participate in this, please let his/her 

teacher know at the beginning of school. 

 

Please return Free and Reduced Applications as soon as possible.  Eligibility cannot be 

determined until application is received.  Free and reduced breakfast/lunch applications can be 

obtained in the High School Principal’s office throughout the school year.  If your income 

changes, keep this cost saving option in mind.  All applications are kept confidential.  

 

As always, if you have any questions about the breakfast/lunch program, please call Velda at the 

high school office at 763-5393. 

  


